
From: Matt Williams
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Buffalo river issue
Date: Thursday, March 16, 2017 7:31:02 PM

Please keep our Buffalo river clean and free from development. Such a beautiful place does not deserve
to be wasted away for nothing.

Sincerely from a concerned citizen,

Matthew Williams
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